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SB 968 authorizes public employers to recover wage overpayments made to 

employees, as long as the overpayment occurred within the previous 364 days. 

The measure expands this authority from state agencies to all public employers 

statewide. 

The amendment includes $114,461 General Fund to fund one part-time position 

at the Bureau of Labor and Industries to address an anticipated increase in wage 

claims. 

The Transportation and Economic Development Subcommittee recommends  

SB 968 be amended by the –A7 amendment and be reported out do pass, as 

amended. 

 

 


